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Am sending this in on behalf of Harold Dalywaters - phone number: _
My name is Harold Dalywaters, I'm a Badpa and Kallala elder and I live in Elliott.

I'm a native title holder for parts of the country where fracking is planned and have been in
Native Title negotiations over that gas Tamboran want to sell there.

I'm not happy with this Territory Coordinator law, because I don't want to see the NT
government allowing companies to mine or frack on our land without having to get our

agreement first.

It's a big concern on our land which is very sacred to us, because they are putting this
power in place so they could make decisions without going through native title holders.

They can't do that because native title act isn't a law they have power over. If they try to do
that, I'll be challenging them in court.

We are worried because if a place is damaged, you can't replace it and we're worried about
the water and sacred sites and where totems go.

I would like to talk to that scrutiny commitee, make sure they understand how these laws
would affect us. If they want to talk to me they can call me on

Thanks, Harold Dalywaters.





